
 

 Welcome ST PETER’S BENGEWORTH  EVESHAM 

P r i n t  e d i t i o n  W o r s h i p p i n g  J e s u s  i n  a  G r o w i n g  C o m m u n i t y      

  Web: www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk                                E-mail: bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

We extend a warm welcome to everyone attending our 
services and events, especially if you are new to the area 
or visiting us for the first time.  Please make yourself 
known to clergy and members of the congregation and 
stay for coffee/tea afterwards. 

11th June  2017 

Trinity Sunday  

8.00am 
Holy Communion (said) 
Rev. Julian Bomyer 

10.00am 
Parish Eucharist 
Canon Michael Grylls 

Readers Marian Grylls, Eileen Pieters 

Intercessions Dave Cockram 

Hymns 212, 500, 170, 371, 225 

3.00pm Holy Baptisms 

6.00pm SoulFood at All Saints Church  

Diary 

Mon 12th 9.00am 
7.00pm 

Fresh Expressions meeting 
Standing Committee 

Tues 13th 10.00am 
10.45am 

 
3.30pm 

 
6.00pm 

Holy Communion 
Funeral - Gill Daniels 
Worcester Crematorium  
Funeral – Derrick Warner 
Redditch Crematorium  
Rainbow Guides 

Wed 14th 11.30am 
 
 
 

2.45pm 
 

7.30pm 

Funeral – Rita Barnett 
(Reception in church) 
Cremation at Cheltenham 
at 2.30pm 
Funeral – Amy O’Connell 
Cheltenham Crematorium 
ASUM House Group 
1 Broadway Road  

Thurs 15th 7.00pm Youthie 

Friday 
16th 

7.00pm Choir Practice 

Sat 17th 10.15am 
3.00pm 

Bell ringers 
Confirmation rehearsal 

Next Sunday 18th June 2017 

First Sunday after Trinity 

8.00am 
Holy Communion (said)  
Rev. Mark Binney 

10.00am 
Benefice Confirmation 
Bishop Graham, Bishop of Dudley 

This week’s 
readings 

Exodus 19:2-8a, Romans 5: 1-8 

3.00pm Holy Baptisms 

6.00pm SoulFood – All Saints  

FOR YOUR PRAYERS  

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly: -      

Janet Bailey, Beattie Ballard, Pearl Bradley, Freda Durose, 
Richard Emson, Sylvia Emson, Barbara Line and  

Patrick Newbury as well as others known to us personally. 
 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this time:-, 
Rita Barnett, Gill Daniels, Derrick Warner, Amy O’Connell  
Beryl Mercia, Mary Banks and Wendy Reep. 
 

For all children and young people in our community and 
those involved in our Church groups and school and Caleb 
Brian Holder and Harry George Bradshaw who were 
baptised here last week and George Collum Walsh and 
Noah George Arthur who will be baptised next Sunday.   
 
If writing a cheque for this church, please make it out to Bengeworth PCC 
not St. Peter’s. 

 
Gluten free communion wafers are now available here. Please 
inform one of ‘the welcomers’ if you require one. 

NOTICES 
 
Eucharist Ministers, ALMs and all those involved in 
Ministry, 
You are invited to a service of thanksgiving to celebrate 
your calling and ministry to the church and wider 
community at All Saints Evesham next Thursday at 7.30 
pm. Please let Rev. Richard Thornily, The Rural Dean, 
know if you will be attending so that he can cater 
accordingly. 

 
21st June will be the last ASUM House Group for a while. 
 
There will be a meeting for everyone who would like to 
help with special flowers for Sunday 2nd July on  
Thursday 15th June at 2.30pm in church. If you cannot  
attend, but would like to contribute, please phone me on  
01386 870567. Many thanks. Jane Richards. 

 
On 2nd July church will be open from 10am – 5pm, as 
part of the Port Street Fayre. This offers a good 
opportunity for us to be involved in a lively local event. We 
will need to have people in church to support the various 
activities, including a treasure hunt, art competition, raffle 
and the serving of refreshments. You will find sheets to 
sign up to help at the back of church; they will be there on 
Sundays. If you cannot find the sheets, please contact me 
and I will add your name to a list, 01386 421559. Thank 
you, Marie. 
 
Is there anyone in the congregation that would be willing to 
volunteer to help a profoundly disabled young lady who 
lives in the parish, with innovative technology called ‘eye 
gaze’. Please contact Janet at the Parish Office on 
446381.   
  

 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet. 

Please send notices or information for inclusion in next 
week’s pew sheet to the Parish Office no later than 9.00am 
the preceding Thursday. Contact details:- Tel (01386) 
446381. 

Email :- bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

http://www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk/
mailto:bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk
mailto:bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

Summer Trail 
 

30th July  Benefice Eucharist Sedgeberrow 
 

  6th August  Benefice Eucharist Bengeworth 
 
13th August Benefice Eucharist Hampton 
 
20th August Benefice Eucharist Hinton 
 
27th August  ASUM Group Eucharist All Saints 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 


